Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Ghyabi & Associates
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, April 2, 2015, 5:30 p.m. ‒ 7:00 p.m., with a presentation at 6:00 p.m.

PLACE: Daytona State College, 1200 West International Boulevard, Daytona Beach, Florida 32114

In Building 110 (Bergengren Hall), Room 112

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The purpose of this meeting is to introduce the study and present information collected to date with regard to corridor operations, deficiencies and opportunities, and to discuss and solicit input on the overall goals and scope of the study. The second public meeting, which will be held towards the end of the study, will be to present the study and its recommendations.

Financial Management No.: 437398-1.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Five is conducting a public information meeting for the US 92 Corridor Master Management Plan from US 92 (International Speedway Boulevard) from I-4 to State Road (SR) A1A (Atlantic Avenue).

Project maps, drawings and other pertinent information will be on display for public review. FDOT staff and others associated with the project will be available to discuss the project and answer questions.

A flyer will be distributed at the meeting.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Katie Widdison at kwiddison@ghyabi.com or by telephone: (386)212-0449.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Katie Widdison at kwiddison@ghyabi.com or by telephone: (386)212-0449. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Heather Garcia, FDOT Project Manager, at Heather.Garcia@dot.state.fl.us or by telephone: (386)943-5077. You may also contact Martha Moore, P.E., Consultant Project Manager, at mmoore@ghyabi.com or by telephone: (904)396-5727. An additional source for information on state roadway projects in Central Florida is just a click away. Visit our website at www.cflroads.com.
